SOCIETY OF AMERICAN ARCHIVISTS
UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS CHAPTER
MINUTES
BOARD MEETING
February 5, 2013

Meeting called to order at 5:30 pm by Carlos Duarte

I. Announcements

    Carlos and Ellie made announcements of upcoming events, including the spring potluck, the ACA Certification information session, shortcourses in Archivists' Toolkit and XML, and the repository trip. There was also a brief discussion and show of hands regarding interest in attending the SAA fall conference in New Orleans. Elliot also brought up the possibility of attending Indiana University’s SAA Student Chapter’s day-long conference in March. 

II. Committees
    Carlos announced the formation of two new committees: the Events Committee and the Archives committee. The purpose of the committees is to encourage greater involvement and cooperation between board members and the chapter as a whole. Those who join the events Committee will work with the Events Chair to plan events and activities. Those who join the Archives committee will work with the Webmaster and Secretary in their endeavor to archive the SAA Student Chapter website.

III. Spring Membership Dues
    Membership dues for the spring were collected by Arcadia. 

IV. New Board Members
    The newly elected board members introduced themselves and met with the outgoing board to be briefed on their new duties. The new board members are as follows: 
        President: Kendra Malinowski
Vice President: Syndey Gulbronson
Treasurer: Kate Neptune
Webmaster: Emily Bulger
Events Chair: Laura Treat
Secretary: Samantha Bruner

The meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm.
